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One injured in wreck involving dump trucks 
(KLZA)-- One man was injured Wednesday morning when two dump trucks
were involved in a wreck on Missouri Highway 111 about a mile west of Craig,
Missouri.

43-year-old Cedric Wade of Kansas City, Missouri suffered what the Missouri
Highway Patrol described as moderate injuries in the crash.

The Patrol reports Wade was westbound on Highway 111 and the other dump
truck was eastbound. Wades truck traveled off the north side of the road, came
back onto the road and began to skid, then traveled off the south side of the
roadway and overturned.

The second dump truck driven by 51-year-old Jason Willis of Harrisonville,
Missouri attempted to avoid the first truck and traveled off the south side of the
road.

As the first truck overturned, the front drivers side stuck the front drivers side of
the second truck.

Wade was transported to Community Hospital in Fairfax for treatment of his
injuries by the Atchison-Holt Ambulance Squad.
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